

"We apologize for the lapse in our monthly newsletter distribution. The issue has been resolved, and you can expect regular updates moving forward." -Shelby

News Letter



Follow Us On Facebook, TikTok, & Instagram @ PinetuckyGunClub



Paul E Cundey IV

Our Newly
Elected At
Large Member
Of The Board
Of Directors

Paul is an avid shooter who regularly competes in the monthly Steel Challenge matches. He is a Smith & Wesson revolvers collector and competes with them in the Optical Sight Revolver, Iron Sight Revolver and Rimfire Pistol Iron divisions. Paul is a fairly new member of the club but has been coming to Pinetucky since he was young. He is excited to develop his skills on the Sporting Clays course. He has BS in Physics from Georgia College & State University and BS in Mechanical **Engineering from the Georgia Institute of** Technology. Paul is a Mechanical Engineer employed by Savannah River Mission Completion. He has ten years experience working in nuclear waste remediation. Paul founded his own gunsmithing company Cundey Custom Gunworks LLC in 2020. His areas of expertise are firearm repair, conservation, restoration, aftermarket parts installation, maintenance, cleaning, with a forte for Smith & Wesson revolver action jobs and trigger tuning. Paul and his wife attend St. Mary's on the Hill with their three young daughters.



*Main Gate
Has Been
Updated
Please
Notify The
Clubhouse If
Your After
Hours Code
Doesn't
Work*

WE HAVE NEW SUMMER HOURS!

WED-FR1 12PM-7PM SAT 9AM-7PM SUN 9AM-5PM

Attention After Hour Sporting Clay Shooters
Golf Carts Rentals Are Now
Easily Accessible Anytime
Call The Club House For Details



Follow Us On Facebook, TikTok, & Instagram @ PinetuckyGunClub



Events Calendar

July 4th - Comp Bays and Rifle Range Closed; Steel Challenge July 5th - Rifle Range Closed; Steel Challenge

JUly 12th - Women On Target (comp bay closed)

July 18th / 19th - Rifle Range closed NRL22 setup

July 24th - HotShot-PotLuck and Coach Meeting

- Charles Dolan: President
- Tammy Garner: Vice-President
- Breck Bringham: Past-President
- Jade Spell: Secretary
- Evan Brassell: Treasurer
- Mike Brassell: At Large
- Paul Cundey IV: At Large
- Steve Meldrum:At Large

Contact the BOD at:

pinetuckyboardmembers@gmail.com

Have A Safe And Memorable

4 July

Follow Us On Eacebook, TikTok, & Instagram @ PinetuckyGunClub